
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  All Interested Parties  
   
FROM:  Teresa Knowles, Assistant Deputy Commissioner 
  Agent Services Division  
   
DATE:  December 29, 2011 
 
RE:  North Carolina Business Entity Licenses   
 
 
Effective January 1, 2012, the North Carolina Department of Insurance offers the following two new business entity 
license types through the National Insurance Producer Registry (NIPR) electronic initial and renewal application 
process: 
 

• Portable Electronics Limited Lines license 
 

• Surplus Lines Business Entity license 
 

Additional information and Frequently Asked Questions (FAQS) for both these new licenses are posted on the 
Department’s website www.ncdoi.com in the following location: 
http://www.ncdoi.com/ASD/ASD_Agents_Adj_Legislation.aspx 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Agent Services Division at (919) 807-6800.  
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